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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Premier League Primary Stars 

On Monday, years 3 to 6 were treated to a special assembly led by 
Premier League Primary Stars. We were treated to a fantastic 
football themed assembly; it was inspiring to witness the children’s 
knowledge of the beautiful game coming to the forefront when 
quizzed about the premier league. We also got to see the trophy 
and learn about how it was made and the clever way in which the 
three lions are represented. You’d be forgiven for thinking that the 
Premier League trophy was the main star of the show; it was, in 
fact, our Year 6 girl’s football team, who graciously accepted their 
new kit!  

The aim of the charity is to empower girls and boys to enjoy 
football with confidence and challenge gender stereotypes both on and off the pitch.  
Premier League Primary Stars promotes that all aspiring footballers aim to:  

be ambitious 

be connected  

be inspiring 

be fair 

We are sure that the assembly certainly motivated all the children across KS2 to 
enjoy more sport through taking part in more physical activity, like football!  A special 
thank you to Rose Academy, in particular, Sean for organising the assembly! And a 
huge well done to Daejanae, Cerys, Aya, Rosa, Kamiah, Laila, Alessia, Nicole, Naomy, 
Lola, Nusaiba, Beau, Evelina and Malak-wear your new kit proudly girls! You can see 
some photos here… 

 

Science Museum  

Last Thursday, Year 5 visited the Science Museum to support their 
current science unit-forces. The whole year group participated in a 
Feel the Force workshop; they loved taking part in the show as well 
as sharing their knowledge on air resistance, magnetism, gravity and 
scientists who discovered forces. They also had time to visit the 

Wonderlab where they had all sorts of fun: they were able to take 
part in some experiments; experience friction first hand on three 
different slides; and even experience being a welder through a 
simulation task! The children spent the journey home eagerly 
discussing their desire to become a scientist in the future!  

You can see some photos here.  

 

Last Tuesday, year 4 visited the Science Museum; they had a fantastic time at 
the ‘It Takes Guts’ workshop. The children learnt all about how digestion works 
and the different nutrients we find in food. The workshop was great fun, with 
several children from South Harringay helping with the 
experiments. They even got to see a video of inside a real 
intestine! Thankfully, everyone still had an appetite for lunch 
afterwards!  

You can see some photos by clicking here… 

School Streets 

Last week you should have 
received a letter about the 
School Streets program. 
When we return form the 
Easter break you will not be 
able to drive into Pemberton 
or Mattison Road between 
8:15am – 9:15am and 3pm – 
3:45pm. A copy of the letter 
is available by 
clicking  here.  

Easter Egg Competition and 
Easter Bonnet 
Parade 

The children in 
Nursery and 
KS1 delighted us on Thurs-
day morning with their spec-
tacularly decorated Easter 
bonnets.  We held a special 
assembly to show off and 
parade the bonnets!  

The children across KS2 
contributed splendid and 
beautifully decorated eggs.  
There were many original 
ideas we have not seen be-
fore!  A huge well done to all 
of those children who chose 
to take part! Click here to 
see some photos… 
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Guitars 

Earlier this week 4 Poplar, and the continuers from years 5 and 6, performed for an 
audience of family members in their spring concert. This was their opportunity to 
show us how much they had improved since their autumn term concert. They all 

performed beautifully and with real maturity.   

 

Red Nose Day  

We celebrated Red Nose Day last Friday. Many children wore red clothes to school. We managed to sell 
out of the red noses we had purchased. We emphasised the message of charity to the children, 
and linked to our school value of contribution. We also had a special assembly earlier in the 
week which highlighted one of the charities supported by Red Nose Day, called Waves Music 
Therapy. You can see the video by clicking here. 

 

Governors in School Day  

Last Wednesday we held our annual governors in school day. This day provides an opportunity for our 
governors to experience a day in school and allows them to visit lessons, visit the playground during 
breakfast and eat with the children.  We organised the day so the governors were able to have direct ex-
perience of some of the work we are doing around this year’s strategic priorities. It was a very useful day 
and our governors left with smiles and their face and an even better understanding of our school.  

    

Visitors 

Last week we hosted some more visitors who were interested in our teaching of humanities. As well as 
some teachers from two Enfield schools, we welcomed some of the school improvement leaders from 
Herts for Learning. All of our visitors were very impressed with the standards of our children’s learning as 
well as their excellent behaviour.  

 

 

   

Our mathletes for last week:   Adele 4 Poplar                                           Our mathletes for this week:  Burak 5 Magnolia 

                                             

                                   

  Our mathlete class last week:  4 Poplar                                            Our mathlete class for this week:    2 Ash 

    

  

 

 

Our super readers for last week:  Maia 3A                                                Our super readers for this week:   Arthur 3A 

    Adele 4P                                                               Willo 4C 

    Eliz 5M                                              Clemmie 5E 

    Joseph 6A                                                                              Robbie   6A 

 

Quiz master classes:   6 Acer                                                Quiz master classes:   3 Willow 

                                            

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=53yP06drtfc&t=11s

